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Ramblins from the substitute scribe: 

 If you missed the shoot on the 20th of this 

month then shame on you.  We had a great day 

of shooting, sunny, warm, just an occasional 

light breeze to keep things somewhat cool.  
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   IF YOU HAVE SEEN 
THE ABOVE  
SKINNER PLEASE 
RETURN HIM TO THE 
RANGE TO ENGAGE 
IN SOME FUN 
ACTIVITIES.  HE MAY 
BE LOST AND 
DISORIENTED SO 
APPROACH WITH 
GUSTO!
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Deacon put on a good shoot 

with his paper targets then 

some shots at the long gong.  

Standing Moose (Carl S.) got 

to feeling the recoil of his rifle 

on a tender shoulder and 

decided better judgement was 

to give it a rest.  Louie was 

feeling the fatigue after a 

long week working in the sun 

but continued to shoot and 

finish the day.  Peter was 

having a quiet day at the west 

end of the range or else I couldn't hear him 

bragging or complaining. 

More Ramblins from the Scribe: 

 Pete was having a good time at the shoot 

after working day and most of every evening was ready for 

some good times.  He shot well and couldn't care less was his 

scores were.  Jerry on the other hand was quiet as usual with 

�2

THE SKINNERS DO 
ENJOY THEIR WINTER 
ACTIVITIES, THIS 
ACTIVITY IS OUTSIDE 
OF LARAMIE WITH THE 
LARAMIE RIVER 
BLACK POWDER 
BRIGADE, A CHILI 
FEED ALWAYS 
FOLLOWS THE EVENT.
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his hearing aids out and his ear muffs on.  Ron was enjoying 

his day also and managed to get an occasional good score, 

must of been having an off day for that to happen. 

Shoot Results: 

1st place overall Bloody Muzzle (Ron R.) 

2nd place           Smokin’ Toes (Pete B.) 

3rd place.           Hawk Dancer (Jerry M.) 

Business Meeting: 

Not much in the line of old business.  

New Business:  Hawk Dancer (Jerry M.) presented an idea for 

an award at the Jean Ezinga Memorial Shoot.  He has made a 

wooden plaque with a shooting statue attached to it and would 

like to have it laser engraved and finished to present at the 

next annual Jean Ezinga Memorial Shoot.  It was approved by 

the membership present to proceed.  

 Bloody Muzzle (Ron R.) stated that the target packs, 

medallions and shooter numbers are ready for the State Shoot 

9/1 through 9/4.  Club members are encouraged to attend and 

shoot and volunteer if you have time. 
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 Gutshot (Darrell K.) states he has some more items for 

sale from Wounded Wolfs estate if any skinners are 

interested in shopping and contributing some coin for any 

items of interest follow Gutshot after the meeting to his truck 

and check out the plunder. 

 Smokin’ Toes (Pete B.) wants all that can to campout at 

Buckfest 10/13 - 10/15.  There will be a Potluck dinner 

Saturday PM but will not have to be a long ago primitive dish 

as was requested last year.  The infamous Smokin’ Toes 

candle shoot will be held in the evening so reframe from the 

libations until after the shoot if you plan to participate. 

 The meeting was adjourned and the skinners headed to 

check out the possibles. 

Wounded 

Wolf
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